
Third Grade News 
from the desk of Mrs. VanSlooten 

February 14, 2020

Math: We are working on telling time - espe-
cially concentrating on time before and after 
the hour. Next week we tackle elapsed time.

Grammar: We are talking about adjectives and 
compound sentences. 

Reading: We are working on reading fiction 
books, concentrating on characters and their 
traits. Next week we will be put into book 
clubs.

Writing: We spent time publishing our informa-
tional texts and next week we start our unit on 
realistic fiction.

Word Study: The words in our list were words 
that writers use often. Next week will be a 
review week with no list coming home but there 
will be a test on Friday - review words from 
the last six weeks.

Social Studies: We are starting our unit on the 
history of Michigan. This week we learned about 
the question historians ask and sources historians 
use.

Specials for next week: 

Monday - Music and library  

Tuesday - art 

Wednesday - Steam 

Thursday - gym 

Friday - no special due to early release

FYI:  Upcoming events- 

February 21 - Early release


